
 

 

Loreto Secondary School 
 

Balbriggan, Co. Dublin. 
 

21/11/2017  Telephone: 8411594 
Fax: 8412038 

E-Mail: office@loretobalbriggan.ie 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
A considerable number of 4th Year students will stand in the Guard of Honour at the 
funeral of Mr. Stephen Cullen on Wednesday at 10 a.m. Due to the disruption to the 
regular school timetable, the remainder of the 4th Year students will not have any school. 
 
 
School will resume for 4th Years as usual at 9.10 a.m. on Thursday, 23rd November. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Ann Marie McDonough, 
Principal 
 


